
DRESS DOWN DAYS
The Home and School Association (HSA) is pleased to

announce the following ten dress down days. The cost is $2
per child to dress down. This may be paid via cash or

check (checks made out to St. Brigid School) in advance
or submitted day of to the student’s classroom teacher. 

September 18, 2025
October 15, 2025 

November 20, 2025 
December 16, 2025 
January 13, 2026 

February 11, 2026 
March 12, 2026 
April 14, 2026 
May 20, 2026
June 2, 2026

Please remember that proper school attire* is still required (although
jeans are permissible).  **Appropriate dress does NOT include tank tops,

halter tops, belly shirts, hoodies (hooded sweatshirts with or without
zippers), or leggings (unless worn under tunic tops or dresses).

 Proper footwear does NOT include flip-flops, open back (without strap
sandals or clogs), or open toe shoes. If students arrive in unacceptable

attire, parents will be called to bring them appropriate clothing.


